
THE CENTER FOR RURAL HEALTH WEBINAR SERIES
A webinar series focused on providing technical assistance to rural stakeholders to disseminate research 

findings, policy updates, best-practices and other rural health issues to statewide rural partners and 

stakeholders throughout the state.

Webinar: 
Tuesday, March 15, 2018

12:00 pm MST 

Hospital Community Health Needs 
Assessments – Best Practices, Tips for 

Future Success, & Next Steps
Learning Objectives:
At the end of this webinar participants will be able to:
•	 Describe the development and purpose of the Community Health Needs Assessment (CHNA)

•	 Compare and Contrast the health priorities identified by rural hospital CHNA’s and state level health priorities from 
the state health assessment and improvement plan

•	 Identify best practices and resources to strengthen future CHNAs

•	 Connect the shared health priorities and identify the state level health improvement strategies that can be 
implemented in rural communities

Bryna Koch, MPH, provides data analysis and evaluation support for several programs at the Arizona Center for 
Rural Health including the Arizona Rural Hospital Flexibility Program and the AzCRH Navigator Consortium. Bryna 
has worked in program and policy evaluation for 10 years and is currently a Doctorate of Public Health student in 
Public Health Policy and Management. 

Jennifer Peters serves as the Program Manager for the Arizona State Office of Rural Health Program at the Arizona 
Center for Rural Health. She has 17 years of experience working to facilitate meaningful partnerships to promote the 
core functions of the AzSORH Program, which include information dissemination, coordination of resources, and 
technical assistance. Jennifer has experience in the development, implementation, and utilization phases of com-
munity health needs assessments and community health improvement plans at the state, county, and local level.

 For more information contact Jennifer Peters: petersjs@email.arizona.edu • 520.626.2254

To register: http://www.telemedicine.arizona.edu

This webinar is made possible through funding provided by Health Resources and Services Administration, Office for the Advancement of Telehealth 
(G22RH24749). Arizona State Office of Rural Health is funded granted through a grant from US Department of Health and Human Services.  

Grant number H95RH00102-25-00.  This information or content and conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the official 
position or policy of, nor should any endorsements be inferred by HRSA, DHHS or the U.S. Government.


